Public Consultation on Dornoch South (ex abattoir site)
For proposed new Golf & Leisure Facility

Monday 14™ March 2-8 pm in the Royal Dornoch Golf Clubhouse

We are pleased to announce that earlier this year, Royal Dornoch Golf Club
commissioned Halliday Fraser Munro to initiate the planning process to develop a
new golf and leisure facility as part of the Dornoch South Masterplan site.

The Dornoch South Masterplan was approved last year, and has acted as a catalyst in
the redevelopment of the former abattoir site and adjacent land. The development
proposal consists of Leisure Facilities (Principally Golf Related), an Associated Shop
and Café (with all Associated Infrastructure and Landscaping Works).

A ‘Proposal of Application Notice’ (POAN) was submitted on the 15th of February to
the Highland Council; this is the first step in the planning process. The next step is to
undertake a Pre-Application Public Consultation event, which will be held in the
Clubhouse on the 14th of March between 2pm and 8pm. Display materials showing
the site and proposed development will be available to view. Scott Leitch, Associate
Planning Consultant of Halliday Fraser Munro will also be present to explain the
proposals and answer any questions. Attendees will be able to leave comments
which will help shape the proposals in further detail before a Planning Application is
submitted later this year.

We welcome you to attend this consultation event and view our plans for the growth
of the Golf Club to provide new facilities for Dornoch. In the meantime, if you have
any questions or comments, please contact Halliday Fraser Munro

at planning@hfm.co.uk’




